
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Learning about lifecycles in Transition 

 

Our science topic this half term is animals and their lifecycles, and we have some real-life 

animals in the classroom to help with our learning. 

First, we have some tadpoles. We have learnt all about their lifecycle and how they change 

from frogspawn, to tadpoles to frogs over time. The children are enjoying checking on our 

wriggly friends every day and are desperate for them to start developing legs! 

Last week, we received a delivery of caterpillars! We made lifecycle wheels to show the 

different stages in their lives. The children were fascinated to hear that the caterpillar turns to 

goo inside the chrysalis! 

We have been trying hard to learn a VERY tricky word that describes these transformations. I 

wonder if any of the children can tell you what it is?  
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